August 9, 2017

Dear Parents or Guardians,

Our goal at Hatch Valley High School is for the school library to be a place where students can learn and feel welcome. We want to provide instruction and support to prepare them for the future.  Reading is one of the most important skills our students can practice and we are thrilled to be a part of that!  

We ask that you please encourage your child to visit the library in order to make use of its many resources.  We also ask that you remind them that borrowing from the library is a privilege.  Returning books and equipment in on time and in good condition will help them avoid fees.  Additionally, if a book or equipment that has been borrowed becomes lost or damaged, it becomes yours and the student's responsibility to reimburse the library for that item.  

Please note that students will be asked to turn this in before they will be able to borrow from the library for the 2017-2018 school year.  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation and please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ebell
HVHS Librarian
lebell@hatchschools.net
(575) 267-8241


________________________________________________________________________________________

I accept the responsibility of caring for and returning items that my child has borrowed from the library.

							Student:  ___________________________________

							Parent/Guardian:  ____________________________

							Date:  _____________________________________



